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FROM: Stephen M. Curtis 
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SUBJECT: Middle States 
 

 
 

I am pleased to announce that the Middle States Commission on Higher Education has selected 
Dr. Charlene Dukes, president of Prince George's Community College in Maryland, to serve as 
chair of the evaluation team for our upcoming reaccreditation visit in the spring of 2014.  Dr. 
Dukes is an experienced college president who, earlier in her career, also served in Pennsylvania 
at Community College of Allegheny County.  The Middle States Commission will name the 
remaining members of our evaluation team by this fall. 
 
Dr. Dukes has set Friday, November 8, 2013, as the date for a preliminary visit to the College in 
preparation for the full team visit that will follow.  The dates for the team's visit will be March 
30-April 2, 2014.  All of these dates have now been confirmed to us by Middle States.  We 
remain on track to meet all deadlines associated with our self-study and the final evaluation visit. 
 
This fall, as other information becomes available, we shall disseminate it via e-mail and through 
our Middle States website. 
 
 
 


